Brown County Indigent Health Care

T’Anna McClure, Indigent Health Care Coordinator
200 S. Broadway, #322 Brownwood, Texas 76801 325-643-1985

December 1, 2014
Brown County Commissioners Court

RE: IGT Transfer to Brownwood Regional Medical Center

An IGT Transfer date has been scheduled for December 4, 2014 from HHSC.
The funds transferred will be to cover medical services rendered to eligible
indigent clients for the dates of service of May 1-October31, 2014 by
BRMC.

According to our Affiliation Agreement with BRMC, it is at the court’s
discretion to determine the amount to be transferred. My understanding
from BRMC representatives is that they estimate IHC expenditures would
have totaled approximately $249,000. | believe they will be requesting a
transfer amount of $150,000. After reviewing reports submitted by BRMC,
it is my recommendation to the court to approve a transfer of $75,000
based on level of care for services rendered during the above mentioned
time frame.
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